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12ú Aibreán 2024 – 12th April 2024 
        Nóta na hAoine- Friday note 

Clubanna Iarscoile 

 

£2 per child per club- Please ensure all clubs are paid for by the end of each week 

An 

t-Earrach 

 
Spring 
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Dátaí don Dialann/ Dates for your diary 

15/04/24- Seirbhís an tSolais/ Service of Light 

16/04/24- Cóineartú/ Confirmation- 1:00pm @ Our Lady of 

Assumption, Newcastle 

24/04/24- Peil na gCailíní @ Naomh Cholumbáin 

11/05/24- An Chéad Chomaoineach- 11:00am @ Massforth 

12/06/24- Sciath Mc Kibben (peil na mbuachaillí) @ Naomh 

Cholumbáin 

13/06/24- Comortas líonpheile Naomh Chlomáin 

Appointments 

It has come to our attention recently that many pupils are missing 

important Curriculum time to attend appointments etc. We understand 

that some of tese are completely unavoidable but where possible, please 

request appointments outside school hours for your child. Go raibh maith 

agaibh 

 
Sábháilteacht ar líne/ Online safety 
There have been some reports of late of some 

inappropriate behaviour and use of inappropriate language 

during online gaming sessions involving pupils from our 

school. Please take the time to explore the resources 

linked below which include information on how best to 

protect your child and yourselves when they use the Internet.  

 

- NSPCC tips: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 

- Sign up for 'Wayne's Top 10 tips- Helping parents with everyday online 

life' https://www.waynedenner.com/schools-colleges/ 

-  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.waynedenner.com/schools-colleges/
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Although the reported incidents have taken place outside of school, as representatives and 

valued members of our school community, we want to ensure all of our pupils remain safe 

online. Please have a conversation with your child(ren) this weekend about online safety. 

 

 

Conradh na Gaeilge Boirche Íochtar’s weekly newsletter 

Nuachtlitir Boirche Íochtar - Lower Mourne Gaelic League Newsletter (mailchi.mp) 

https://mailchi.mp/4ff6c2194887/nuachtlitir-na-seachtaine-weekly-newsletter-9444962?e=3f9fefb5a1

